Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 7:53 AM

To: David De Courcy-Bower; Andrew Roberts

Subject: RE: Proposed Well Locations - Former Hamilton Industries Site - BRRTS# 0236578316

Good morning David,

As we discussed yesterday, the proposed locations are to try to delineate the PFAS contamination in groundwater. Based
on the results, additional locations may be needed.

Regards,
Tauren

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tauren R. Beggs
Phone: (920) 510-3472
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home)

From: David De Courcy-Bower <david.decourcybower@erm.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 4:03 PM

To: Andrew Roberts <Andrew.Roberts@erm.com>; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: RE: Proposed Well Locations - Former Hamilton Industries Site - BRRTS# 0236578316

Tauren,

Per our discussion earlier today, ERM is planning on proceeding with installation of the proposed monitoring wells at the
locations provided on the Figure. Please let me know if you have any objections to those locations.

David

He/Him/His

142,
% David de Courcy-Bower
Partner, Engineer
N , Eng
05

Sustainability is our business .
Milwaukee erm.com

+1 (414) 335-0877
+1 (414) 977-4705

From: Andrew Roberts <Andrew.Roberts@erm.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 8:49 AM

To: Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

Cc: David De Courcy-Bower <david.decourcybower@erm.com>

Subject: Proposed Well Locations - Former Hamilton Industries Site - BRRTS# 0236578316

1



Mr. Beggs,

Please find the attached map of proposed monitoring well locations to further investigate the extent of PFAS at the
former Hamilton Industries site (Site) in Two Rivers, WI (BRRTS # 0236578316) as requested by WDNR in email
communications on October 9, 2023. The proposed monitoring well locations are proposed to be screened across the
shallow groundwater (~20-25 ft total depth with 10 foot screens) and were selected to delineate to the north, west, and
south of the Site. Further, the proposed well locations are on properties owned by the City of Two Rivers, where access
has been agreed.

Well installation and development will be performed in accordance with the methods as presented in the Offsite
Investigation Work Plan dated November 2017.

Sampling for PFAS will be done in accordance with the methods as presented in the 2021 Work Plan Addendum —
Additional Groundwater and Soil Investigation dated September 10, 2021.

Please provide email approval of the proposed locations.

He/Him/His

% Andrew Roberts
%'\\\\ E R M Principal Consultant, Geology
A

Sustainability is our business .
Rolling Meadows, IL erm.com

847-258-8998
678-516-1633

ERM named Leader in ESG
and Sustainability Consulting

New research from independent analyst firm Verdantix

READ MORE

This e-mail and any attachments may contain proprietary, confidential and/or privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any
transmission errors. This communication is intended solely for the intended recipient, and if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately, delete it from your system and do not copy, distribute, disclose, or otherwise act upon any part of this email communication or its attachments. To find
out how the ERM Group manages personal data please review our Privacy Policy



